
 

 

 
   

**Traffic Advisory** 

  

Clay County, Fla. – As part of construction of the First Coast Expressway, a traffic shift on 

State Road 16 east of Saunders Road is planned for Saturday, August 15, weather and unforeseen 

circumstances permitting. Traffic will be shifted from the north side of the roadway to the newly-

constructed lanes on the south side of the roadway (shown in the photo below). Law enforcement 

will be onsite to assist with the traffic shift.  
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